
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SED/15 August 2012 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Photographer 
 
On Wednesday 29 August 2012, Tempest, the school photographer, will be in school to take 
individual/family photographs of Errol Primary School pupils, including those in nursery, and 
class photos of primary 1 and primary 7.  Proof photographs will be taken and there will of 
course be no obligation to buy. 
 
If your child has a younger sibling who is not yet of nursery age, it will be possible to include 
this child in a family group photo, however, we must ask you to notify the school office if this 
is required prior to the day in order that we may confirm a suitable time for you to bring your 
pre-nursery child to school. 
 
Please indicate below your preference and return the slip to school before Monday 20 
August. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S E Davies 
School Secretary 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name  ………………………………………… Class ……………………………………...  
 
 
Individual photo    
 
 
Family photo    
 
Please indicate names of siblings and classes and whether any younger pre nursery/school 
age children are to be included  ________________________________________________ 
 
 
No individual/family photo required 


